
We’re sending you this newsletter to stay in touch with 
some of our thoughts and ideas. Let us know if you 
have any questions about information in this newsletter 
or if you want to discuss anything about your account.

Cybersecurity 
is Our Priority 
Cyber threats are an unfortunate reality in today’s world. At 
Oppenheimer & Co. Inc., safeguarding your information is 
something we take seriously, and we take great measures 
to ensure that we handle your sensitive data with care and 
diligence.

Here is how we help protect your information: 

• Encryption Technologies. Any online transaction
with Oppenheimer is protected by the best available
technologies that are designed to prevent any unauthorized
access or cyber attack.

• 24/7 Monitoring. Our trained professionals monitor online
activities day and night, and use advanced detection tools
to help identify anomalies and stop threats.

• Testing. We regularly conduct system tests and software
vulnerability scans so we’re ready for any potential danger.

• Training. We regularly conduct awareness training with our
employees and contractors to teach and update the skills
needed to help protect sensitive information.
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1. Use Strong Passwords.
Create strong passwords or password
phrases and safeguard them using
password managers. There are
many free and commercial password
managers for every type of computer
or device.

2. Encrypt Your Data.
The operating systems on your
computers and devices offer built-in
encryption for free. Look for the feature
in your Settings options. You can set it,
forget it, and you won’t have to worry
about your information − even on
equipment you get rid of.

3. Install Antivirus Software and
Keep Software Up To Date.
Keep your computer healthy and free
of viruses and malware. There are
some very good antivirus packages
you can purchase, and the newer
versions of Microsoft Windows come
with free anti-virus software built-in.

Cybersecurity 
Protection Tips
Simple things you can do to help 
safeguard your information:
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